ARE THESE YOUR BOATS, PUNTS OR TRAILERS?

BLDC is requesting the removal of all privately
owned boats that are outside of rental areas at
Ships Wharf in St. David's by

March 13th, 2022.
This also applies to boats that may not pictured.

Boats that are not removed by the above date will
be removed and destroyed.

BLDC For more information
email leasing@bldc.bm or

BERMUDA LAND DEVELOPMENT COMPANY LIMITED Call 444_293_5?42




